Beshada, Eshetu (CWS)

From: Tony Teixeira [mailto:tony@jcpaving.com]

Sent: February-29-16 1:09 PM

To: Beshada, Eshetu (CWS)

Subject: RE: File 5710.00 EAL 3123 JMT Holdings - NoA to use a crusher

Eshetu,
My apologies for the late response. | thought that this email was long gone and somehow it ended up in my draft box.

In answering your questions, the RM will require an all weather road be built for access to the property. We will be
moving the crusher from our Plessis site for which we have a license. The license number is 2915.

Thanks once again for your cooperation in this matter. If you require anything further please do not hesitate to contact
me at your convenience.

Sincerely,

Tony Teixeira
Vice President

From: Beshada, Eshetu (CWS) [mailto:Eshetu.Beshada@gov.mb.ca]
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2016 11:54 AM

To: Tony Teixeira

Subject: FW: File 5710.00 EAL 3123 JMT Holdings - NoA to use a crusher
Importance: High

Hello Tony,

Your request below has been forwarded to us for review. We considered your request as a Notice of Alteration. There
please provide the following additional information.

1. When you say the construction of the all weather road is the project requirement, is it required by the RM or
any other body?

2. Canyou provide the information from where you are moving the crusher to the site. Does the crushing currently
operating under a licence? If so please provide the licence number.

Regards

Eshetu Beshada, PhD, P&ng..
Enmvinormental Cng.in.eeh.

Ph: (20%) 945-7023
Fx: (20%#) 9%45-5229

From: Tony Teixeira [mailto:tony@jcpaving.com]
Sent: February-01-16 10:14 AM

To: Suresh, Nada (CWS)

Cc: Hawryliuk, Yvonne (CWS)

Subject:




Nada,

As you are aware we have been issued an license to operate a concrete batch plant on our property in the RM of West
St. Paul. The property is on the corner of Second St. and Emes Rd. also know as Lot 3 Plan 28571 WLTO in OTM Lots 1
and 2 Parish of Saint Paul.

We have begun construction of a building to house our shop and offices. In addition as part of this project we will be
required to construct a suitable all weather road way on Emes Rd. which is currently just mud. In order to do this
effectively and responsibly we wish to recycle the concrete stockpile that is currently on our property. We respectfully
request permission move a crusher and conveyor onto the site for approximately 4 to 6 weeks in order to process the
material and make it suitable to utilize for construction of said roadway. We would of course be mindful of our
surroundings and incorporate all measures such as dust control. As you are aware this is an industrial zone and the
nearest residents are safe distances away. Ideally we would like to commence this work as soon as possible weather
permitting.

Thank you for your consideration regarding this matter. If you require any further information please do not hesitate to
contact me on my cell at 204-798-1800.

Sincerely,

Tony Teixeira
JMT Holdings Inc.



